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Re: Social Media Policy and Guidelines
Dear Tacony Academy Charter Student-Athletes, 
As you begin participation in another athletic season, the Administration and Athletic Department of American Paradigm Schools and Tacony Academy charter School want to make sure you are aware of the policies and expectations regarding social networking sites such as Facebook, Twitter, SnapChat, YouTube, etc. 
We recognize and support each student-athletes’ rights to freedom of speech, expression, and association, including the use of social networks. In this context, however, each student-athlete must remember that playing and competing for Tacony Academy Charter School is not a requirement of attendance and therefore may ask you to adhere to certain additional policies and procedures . 
As a student-athlete, you represent our Caring School Community, your teachers and administrators, your fellow students, and your families.   With that knowledge you are expected to portray yourself, your team, and the school in a positive manner at all times.  
Attached you will find social networking guidelines which provide the some advice for social networking site usage by all members of the Tacony Athletic Department: 
1.) Similar to comments made in person, Tacony Academy Charter School and the Department of Athletics will not tolerate and disrespectful comments and behavior online, such as: 

· Derogatory language or remarks that may harm teammates or coaches; other Tacony students, teachers, administrators or coaches; and student-athletes, coaches, or representatives of other schools, including comments that may disrespect my opponents. 
· Incriminating photos or statements depicting violence; hazing; sexual harassment; full or partial nudity; inappropriate gestures; vandalism, stalking; underage drinking, selling, possessing, or using controlled substances; or any other inappropriate behaviors. 

· Creating a serious danger to the safety of another person or making a credible threat of serious physical or emotional injury to another person. 

· Indicating knowledge of an unreported school or team violation—regardless if the violation was unintentional or intentional. 

Again, while we respect your freedom of speech and encourage you to use social media as a way to connect with your fellow students and help promote Tacony Athletics, understand that freedom of speech is not unlimited. The information you post on a social networking site is considered public information. Any posting to an on-line social network site that is deemed to be in violation of the expectations set forth can result in removal from Tacony Athletics, and any action found to be in violation of our school wide Caring School community may result in action taken by school administration.
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